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AGENCY/DEPARTMENT:  DEPARTMENT OF INDUSTRY 

 

TOPIC: Shipbuilding Capacity in Newcastle 

 

REFERENCE:  Question on Notice (Hansard, 27 February 2014, pages 42-43) 

 

QUESTION No.:  AI-15 

 

Senator KIM CARR:  Can you take on notice what representations Forgacs has made to you about 

the maintenance of shipbuilding capacity in Newcastle? 

Dr Byrne:  Yes. 

 

 

ANSWER 

 

Forgacs has made representations to the Department of Industry regarding some of the issues it may 

face following the completion of the Government’s Air Warfare Destroyer (AWD) project.   


